
CALL FOR APPLICATIONS
THOMAS FISHER RARE BOOK LIBRARY 2023 SUMMER SEMINAR

The University of Toronto is strongly committed to diversity within its community and especially 
welcomes applications from racialized persons, persons of colour, women, Indigenous, 
Aboriginal People of North America, persons with disabilities, LGBTQ persons, and others who 
may contribute to the further diversification of ideas. 

Bibliographical Studies in Latin America
This seminar will explore the field of bibliographical stud-
ies in Latin America from the sixteenth century to the 
present. During this three-day seminar, participants will 
learn how to interpret bibliographical evidence to deter-
mine the make-up and production of books from the re-
gion and how to present their findings in a systematic way 
using appropriate bibliographical terminology, both in 
English and Spanish. The seminar will offer a mixture of 
introductory lectures followed by hands-on practice ses-
sions working with the diverse holdings on Latin America 
in the Thomas Fisher Rare Book Library, including early 
printed books on Indigenous languages, printed material 
produced during the colonial era, and examples of print 
cultures from the nineteenth and twentieth centuries. 

The seminar will take place between June 14–16, 2023 
and will be led by bibliographer and scholar, Dr. Guadalupe 
Rodríguez Domínguez (Universidad Autónoma de San 
Luis Potosí), and Department Head, David Fernández 

(University of Toronto). The Fisher Library seminar aims 
to provide more opportunities for continuing education 
in Canada. We welcome all applicants with preference 
given to librarians, archivists, curators, scholars, 
antiquarian booksellers, and graduate students whose 
work and/or research will benefit from attending the 
seminar. Registration costs will be covered for accepted 
applicants, and include the registration fee, course 
materials, and lunch during the three days. Successful 
applicants are expected to cover their own transportation 
and accommodation costs.

Applicants are asked to submit an application form and a 
Curriculum Vitae of no more than three pages by Friday, 
31 March 2023. For further information and to download 
the application form, please visit: fisher.library.utoronto.
ca/summerseminar2023 or contact David Fernández at 
david.fernandez@utoronto.ca.

Illustration: Linocut by Alberto Trinidad Solís, published in the first 
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